Sowing seeds of love together

Dear Supporters,

28 February 2024

We are thankful that after the epidemic ended in 2023, our staff and volunteers could return to prisons to run religious classes, visit inmates and continue to spread the gospel and carry out pastoral care in prisons.

Over the years, KSA has been walking with prison inmates, rehabilitated persons and their families, caring for their needs and helping them experience rebirth in Christ Jesus. Thank God for using us to transform and heal the lives of prisoners; support rehabilitated persons reintegrate back into the community and be living witnesses of a blessed life; play a part in helping to restore order in the community; reconciling and rebuilding families. We can see that the ministry of KSA has played a positive and effective role in the community.

Thank you for your support and generous donations to our ministry in the past. We have always adhered to our role as good stewards and are committed to using donations in various ministries to effectively provide holistic care for prisoners' and rehabilitated persons' and their families' needs.

The ministry information for 2022/23 is listed below:

In-prison ministry	Religious classes, evangelistic meetings, personal visits and chaplain visits	No. of inmates contacted (person-times):8,120
	Letter-writing ministry	No. of inmates contacted (person-times):3,820
	Bible correspondence courses	No. of enrollment: 749
Aftercare ministry	Onesimus Training Scheme	No. of people trained:79
	6 hostels for rehabilitated persons	No. of residents: 48
	Full Grace Fellowship, Youth Onesimus Fellowship and Seeds Fellowship	No. of attendance: 816
Family ministry	Inmates and rehabilitated persons' children's ministry (Education subsidy programme, "Back to School" programme, Mentorship Programme)	No. of students subsidized: 273
	Family visits, family counselling service	No. of persons contacted: 650
	"Angel Tree Christmas Programme" for sending gifts to inmates' parents or children local and overseas	No. of gifts: 246
Festival gift packs	Sending Christmas gift packs to inmates	No. of gifts: 7,412

As we enter into 2024, Hong Kong's economy faces many challenges. We greatly need your prayers, continued contributions and support. To this end, we are sending this special letter to invite everyone to donate to our ministry projects. The needs of each ministry are detailed in the attached "Response Form". We kindly ask you to fill out the "Response Form" to remember the imprisoned people and ensure that the prison ministry is not hindered by the various changes in Hong Kong but continues to be renewed and manifesting the glory of the Lord!

The fundraising target is HK\$700,000, and all funds raised will be used for projects donated by donors.

Thank you for your love and dedication, may our Heavenly Father bless you!

Rev. Chow Wing Fu Chairman of the Board



Donation can be made by: (Tax-deductible receipt will be issued for donation of HK\$100 or above.)

Crossed cheque(s) made payable to "The Hong Kong Christian Kun Sun Association Ltd., and mailing together with this form to us.

Depositing into the HSBC account: 416-4010375 and returning the bank receipt with this form to us by mail / fax / email / Whatsapp (5409 5099).

Online donation by scanning the QR code on the right and using the BOC donation platform and returning this form to us by mail / fax / email / Whatsapp (5409 5099).



For regular donation by auto-payment, please scan the QR code on the right and return the completed form to us by mail.

